Isca Medical Practice Newsletter 



Summer 2019
Diary Dates: 

Please note the Practice will be closed on Monday 26th August. ( If you have an urgent medical need please ring 111 or 999 in the case of an emergency).
Next Friends of the Surgery/ Patient Participation group meeting is on 16th September 2019 at 6.15pm

The summer has finally arrived. Please be aware that you need to protect you and your children’s skin from the sun in order to avoid sun burn and heat exhaustion. The NHS advises that sun factor 15+ should be applied generously before going into the sun. It is also sensible to stay in the shade between 11am and 3pm when the sun is strongest. Also check that the sun screen you use is in date. 
Isca Friends of the Surgery and  Patient Participation Group: This enthusiastic group of people have been fantastic over the last year with their help we have raised enough money to purchase essential medical equipment for the surgery. Please carry on helping us to raise money by buying or contributing books.
Consultations with Drs and for travel clinics  can now be done by eConsult please look at our website for the link.

Research At present we are carrying out a research project named Continuity Counts – if you would like to be involved please fill in the questionnaire in the reception area.

97 appointments were not attended in the month of June which equates to over 12 hours. If you cannot make your appointment for any reason please let us know as we are always short of appointments but always try to provide you with appointments in a timely manner. 

Repeat Prescriptions
Please remember to allow 48 hours notice if needing a repeat prescription- this does not include weekends and Bank Holidays. We do not accept prescription requests over the phone. So ensure that your prescription is handed in in plenty of time. You can now also order your repeat prescriptions on-line through our website, in order to do this you must get an on-line password for Systmone  - ask at the reception desk for details.

 You're eligible for the shingles vaccine if you are aged 70 or 78 years old. In addition, anyone who was previously eligible (born on or after September 2 1942) but missed out on their shingles vaccination remains eligible until their 80th birthday.
INR clinics are now being held on a Monday and Tuesday between 11 and 12. 

Ear syringing will be done in monthly clinic if 3 weeks of using oil does not work.

    Hello’s and Goodbyes
The Surgery would like to welcome Louise Ford who is the new Practice manager.
 Dimitra has joined us as a phlebotomist and will be doing clinics on Wednesdays and Fridays.

 In August we say good bye to Dr James Finn – thank you for all you have done here James.
 We will also be saying hello to Katherine Morris our GP trainee. She is a fully qualified Dr and will be doing 6 months with us as part of her GP training.
Thank you for reading and have a good summer.

From the Team at Isca Medical Practice.
